
STOP THE BLEED (STB) Kit Application Notice

PROGRAM OVERVIEW
In March 2017, the Georgia Trauma Commission embarked on a campaign to provide bleeding control kits in 
every Georgia public school and bus and training to key school staff.  As of August 2022, the kit distribution has 
expanded to public education institutions, law enforcement, and government agencies.

Organizations must complete or plan to complete STOP THE BLEED training for at least 10 staff to qualify for kit 
distribution. Please note that qualifying organizations receive a one-time allotment of kits.

STB KIT APPLICATION PERIOD
The Georgia Trauma Commission will have a STB kit application period every quarter for qualifying 
organizations. Applications will open on the first of the month and close on the last day of the month.  
The first application period begins in April 2024.

Application Period: April, July, October

STB KIT DISTRIBUTION PERIOD
After each application period, RTAC Coordinators will review applications and advise of kit pick up and 
distribution plan. Please note that kits are first come, first serve while supplies last. 

Kit Distribution Period: May-June, August- September, November-December

QUALIFYING STB ORGANIZATIONS APPROVED KIT ALLOCATIONS

Public Schools (K-12): 12 kits per school

Public School Buses (K-12): 1 kit per bus

Public Education Institutions: for each building, 1 kit can be awarded per floor,  
a maximum of 50 kits per campus

Law Enforcement: 20 kits for rural agencies, 40 kits for urban agencies

Government Agencies: for each building, 1 kit can be awarded per floor; for 
special circumstances like parks or fleets, contact Crystal

For STB Training & Kit Application, visit our website: trauma.ga.gov
STOP THE BLEED School Response Program is funded by the Georgia Trauma Commission.  

If you have questions, email Crystal.Shelnutt@gtc.ga.gov
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